STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 2DAB
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
March 25, 1988 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO B7504

Conoco Inc.
P. O. Box 460
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

1505) 827-5800

In accordance with the provisions of Division Order No.

R-8443 entered on May 8, 1987, the 0il Conservation
Division is reopening Case No. 9117 in order to give
all operators in the Bell Lake-Cherry Canyon Pool in
Lea County, New Mexico, the opportunity to appear and
show cause why said pool should not be developed on
40-acre spacing units.

This case will be heard before an examiner on April 13,
1988, in the 0il Conservation Division Conference Room,

State Land Office Building, Santa Fe, New Mexico, at

8:15 a.m. A copy of the advertisement for this hearing

is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Florene Davidson
OC staff Specialist
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